
 

 

Dear THRIP Client, 

 

Please take note that the contract for the technical experts or consultants that do 

applications due diligence and claims verifications on all THRIP applicants has 

expired. the dtic is in the process of appointing a new panel. In the interim we are 

therefore unable to make any payments for milestones 2 upwards as they are 

dependent on the independent verifications by the consultants. 

You are welcome to submit your claims to thripclaims@thedtic.gov.za which will be 

processed in the meantime, but which will only be paid once the consultants have 

been appointed.  

We request your indulgence and do understand the cash flow pressure you may 

experience during this time due to the delays, and are doing our level best to remedy 

the situation. 

Contact details to be used for Incentive Applications and Claims from 27 March 2020 
 

THRIP Applications Contact Details: 

Ms. Reshni Singh RSingh@thedtic.gov.za +27 (12) 394 1040 

Mr. Joe Sekhobela JSekhobela@thedtic.gov.za +27 (12) 394 1593 

Mr. Dion Mphahlele DMphahlele@thedtic.gov.za  +27 (12) 394 1737 

Ms. Lindiwe Dhaldhla LDhladhla@thedtic.gov.za  +27 (12) 394 1127 

General email address for THRIP applications inquiries and 

submissions: thripapplications@thedtic.gov.za 

 

THRIP Claims contact details: 

  

Mr. Zuko April Zapril@thedtic.gov.za  +27 (12) 394 1137 
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Ms. Maki Mohoje MMohoje@thedtic.gov.za  +27 (12) 394 1227 

Ms. Tshepiso Dawedi 

 

Ms. Mpho Santho 

TDawedi@thedtic.gov.za 

 

MSantho@thedtic.gov.za 

+27 (12) 394 3848 

 

+27 (12) 394 1280 

Ms. Olivia Nobela ONobela@thedtic.gov.za  +27 (12) 394 1649 

General email address for THRIP claims inquiries and 

submissions: thripclaims@thedtic.gov.za 
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